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Dear parent/carer 
 
Visit to Buckinghamshire New University – Year 10 
 
I am writing to inform you about a school visit to Buckinghamshire New University on 
Wednesday 12th March 2025.  The aim of this visit is for music students in Year 10 to have 
access to state of the art recording studios. These studios include Dolby Atmos for film mixing 
as well as "typical" music recording studios. This would be a great opportunity for students to 
experience the wider world of music and music technology - seeing how what they are learning 
about is used in the adult world. 
 
Students will leave the school at 12.30pm on Wednesday 12th March 2025 and travel by 
minibus to and from the Buckinghamshire New University, returning to school at 4pm. 
Students will be required to wear school uniform, including black leather-like shoes. Students 
will require a packed lunch for this trip.  
 
If your child suffers from asthma or requires an EpiPen, it is your responsibility to ensure that 
the appropriate medication is provided for this trip.  
 
There is no cost for this trip, however if you would like your child to attend, please complete 
the consent form on ParentPay. 
 
By consenting on ParentPay to this trip, you agree to: 
• Your child taking part in the visit as detailed above; 
• A member of staff giving consent for your child to receive appropriate medical treatment 

in the event of an emergency. 
 
If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
L Malesci 
Head of Learning for Year 10 & Music Teacher  


